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Press Release – Low Water Pressure 

 
 

Due to maintenance on Post Oak, residents in the area of Diane Dr. and 
Forest Ln. may be experiencing lower than normal water pressure. 

 
If you experience no water pressure at all, please contact the City of Sulphur 

Water Plant at 337-313-1153.  
 

Thank you for your patience during this matter. 


